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From: John Flores <golferjohn@wavecable.com>
To: <ccross@energy.state.ca.us>, <oawolowo@energy.state.ca.us>, <kmcdonne@energy.state.ca.us>
Date: 4/11/2012 12:39 PM

Subject: Davis and Hoover Complaint against CalCerts

Good Morning All,

My name is John Flores. | am the President of JaaR Sales, Inc. DBA Valley Duct Testing. It has come to my attention
that CalCerts has filed a document as part of Docket No. 12-CAI-01 that includes several accusations and other
disparaging statements against my company JaaR Sales, Inc., which does business in the state of California under the
name Valley Duct Testing. Valley Duct Testing is a private corporation, licensed as a corporation by the state of
California. Valley Duct Testing does not possess, and is not required to obtain, a license from the California Energy
Commission in order to operate, and it requires no certification or authorization from CalCerts. Valley Duct Testing is
not a party to this proceeding.

Valley Duct Testing, as a corporation, does not perform home energy testings or ratings. It simply provides support
functions, such as payroll, benefits, accounting, etc. for other people who do perform home energy testings or
ratings, and do depend upon certifications from the CEC and CalCerts. For these reasons, Valley Duct Testing is not
subject to the regulatory authority of CalCerts or the CEC. It does not operate under any statute or regulation
adopted, administered or enforced by either CalCerts or the CEC. Accordingly, it is wholly inappropriate for Valley
Duct Testing to be dragged into this proceeding. If CalCerts or the CEC has accusations against me individually as a
HERS Rater, or against any of the HERS raters employed by Valley Duct Testing, it should direct its accusations to the
HERS raters themselves.

The statements made by CalCerts about Valley Duct Testing is its Answer are false and defamatory, and will do
significant damage to Valley Duct Testing if they are published. It was wrong for CalCerts to make the statements in
its Answer. It will also be wrong if the CEC chooses to publish the Answer, including those statements, on its website.
The Answer should be withdrawn and corrected. If the CEC intends to publish the Answer, it should insist that

references to Valley Duct Testing be redacted.
DOCKET

12-CAI-01

If all of you could please respond to this email it would be much appreciated.

Sincerely, DATE APR 112012

RECD. APR 122012

John Flores

Valley Duct Testing

John B. Flores

Valley Duct Testing
Ph. 916-624-2092
Fax 916-624-3352
Cel 916-240-8605
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